
 
 
DATE:           3/13/2019 
TO:                House Rules Committee 
ATTN:           Chair Holvey and Rules Committee Members 
FROM:                    Mindy Lowden, Wolf PAC Oregon Legislative Director 
RE:                Written testimony in support of HJR 13 
 
 
Oregonians have expressed through the ballot initiative process their desire to place limitations on 
campaign contributions. HJR 13 would allow this will of the voters to be acted upon. I urge you to 
support this resolution.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mindy Lowden 
Wolf PAC Oregon Legislative Director 
Oregon Resident, 97322 
 
 
 
 


